
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, December 18, 2022 

Important Dates: 

 

Half Day 
Thurs, Dec. 
22nd  
 
 
Christmas 
Break 
Dec. 23rd – 
Jan. 2nd  
 
 
 

Back to 
School 
Tuesday 
January 3rd  

A Letter from the Guild:  

 
Thank You to EVERYONE who volunteered their time 

and came together to make the 
Auggies North Pole Express a Magical Day for All!  

 
The Guild would like to wish everyone a  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. Please stay 
tuned in the New Year for lots of exciting events that will 

be happening. 
 

Last day to purchase tickets to the Winter Gala is 
January 4th, 2023. There are limited tickets left for this 

event. Plan for a night of excellent company, delicious 
food, entertainment, along with silent and live auctions to 

help raise money for St. Augustine School 
 

We would also like to give a heartfelt thank you to all of our 
supporters, sponsors and in-kind donors, thus far, for our 

2023 Winter Gala 
Purchase Tickets Here! 

 

Scripture/Prayer: 
Lord Jesus, change my heart that I may only desire that 
which is pleasing to you. Help me to respect your will 

and give me the strength, joy and perseverance to carry 
it out wholeheartedly. 

The information in this Newsletter is for the use of St. Augustine’s families only. 
Any reproduction or sharing of this document to anyone outside of St. Augustine School is strictly prohibited. 

https://one.bidpal.net/sas2022gala/welcome


 

 

 


